


EAA/VMC Club, through the EAA's global
Chapter structure, provides organized "hangar
flying" focused on building flying knowledge and
skills. The program's network promotes a safety
culture through continued education and believes
that we develop safety and proficiency through
education and real life experience. Monthly
meetings offer an opportunity to share in-flight
experiences and valuable safety tips. Through
the FAA Safety Program, aviation professionals
provide informative WINGS presentations.
Membership in theEAA/VMC Club is encouraged
but not required to participate in this meeting. For
more information and to take part in this event,
click the link below and register TODAY!

This month's topic - Extra Parts on the Airplane.
"He was about 50" high as he passed you and
you noticed...."

Directions: The VMC Club meeting will be held in the main

terminal building at Timmerman Airport, upstairs in the
Skyroom.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



